
The tree planting working had its first meeting earlier this month. After a discussion 
about when where and how we present this years giveaway, It was decided we would 
hold our event in the fall at either Lakeview or Memorial Park. 
Our intent is to make it an all day event with activities such as educational talks, 
entertainment and something for the kids. Our goal is to offer variety organizations, and 
business with sustainability and green being keys words. 
Any suggestion as to whom we could invite would be appreciated as we need to move 
forward on this asap. Send your suggestions to a member of the tree planting 
committee.  
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